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In response to queries following the recent General Election, the Constitutional Commission 

(“the Commission”) has published an Explanatory Note on the Appointment of the Premier, 

Ministers and the Election of the Speaker and Deputy Speaker of Parliament. This accords with 

the Commission’s mission to, “Advise, Inform and Educate”. 

  

In addition to this recent publication the Commission encourages the public to take this 

opportunity to learn more about the Constitution and to access the collection of constitutional 

materials available on the Commission’s website at: www.constititionalcommission.ky.  

 

Ends.  
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